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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 
 

This week saw the new Local Governing Board 
have its first meeting. I am excited to have such a 
strong and professional group of people, 
committed to our school and am delighted to share 
with you the team and their roles: 
 
Lisa Martin  
Foundation Governor - Chair 
Responsibilities: SEND and 
Performance Management 
 

 
 
Father Jacek Kostuch 
Foundation Governor - Vice-Chair 
Responsibilities: RE and Health and Safety 
 
 

 
Katy Hammond 
Foundation Governor 
Responsibilities: SEND and Statutory 
Grants 
 

 
Jo Burrows 
Foundation Governor 
Responsibilities: Statutory Grants and 
Attendance 
 

 
 
Ian Norsworthy 
Foundation Governor 
Responsibilities: Health and Safety and 
Curriculum 
 
 

Marguerite Sperring 
Foundation Governor 
Responsibilities: Safeguarding, Child 
Protection and Safer Recruitment 

 
 
Ryan Cook 
Parent Governor 
Responsibilities: Safer Recruitment and 
Admissions 
 

 
 
Andreea Ioja 
Co-opted Governor 
Responsibilities:Curriculum 
 
 

Liturgy in School  

Parents and parishioners are  
invited to join us for liturgy,  

9am, Monday mornings. 
 

The theme for our prayer and  
worship next week is: 

PEACE 
 

 

 

 

Help me, Jesus, to pass on  your 
gift of peace to others.   

Amen. 

Congratulations to all those who took 
part in the Plymouth Schools Challenge 
last Sunday. It was a special event - with 
over 3000 school children running their 
last mile of a half-marathon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Congratulations too, to Ms Blackmore 
for completing the half-marathon! 
 
Have a lovely half term break next week. 
School begins again on  
Monday 3rd June. It promises to be a 
very busy and enjoyable seven weeks 
until the end of the school year  
 
P Cotter 
Pcotter@maryofthecross.co.uk 
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Here is a list of some  
important dates  

confirmed for  
this year.  

All information is  
available on our  

website calendar.  

 
Monday 27/05/19 to  
Friday 31/05/19 
Half Term 
 
Monday 03/06/19 to  
Friday 07/06/19 
Year 6 Residential 
 
Monday 10/06/19 
@ 9am 
Whole School  
Pentecost Mass 
 
w/c 13/06/19 
Bikeability Y3 
 
Friday 14/06/19 
Mufti Day 
 
Friday 21/06/19 
Sports Day 
 
Thursday 27/06/19 
Reserve Sports Day 
 
Friday 28/06/19 
Summer Fair 
 
w/c 01/07/19 
Bikeability  
Foundation and Y6 
 
Friday 12/07/19 
End of Year Discos 
 
Tuesday 16/07/19 &  
Wednesday 17/07/19 
Year 6 Leavers’  
Production 
 
Thursday 18/07/19 @ 
1.30pm 
Year 6 Leavers’ Mass 
 
Friday 19/07/19  
Last day of term 
 
 

1ST— St Teresa 

2ND— St Andrew 

3RD— St Jude 

4TH— St Julie 

EACH WEEK, WE RECOGNISE AND  

REWARD THOSE WITH THE HIGHEST 

PERCENTAGE FOR ATTENDANCE 

AND PUNCTUALITY.   

 

THIS WEEK WE SAY WELL DONE TO:  

 

Julia Donaldson (FS) 

Simon James (Yr 1) 

Roger Hargreaves (Y2) 

 

Our on time Heroes 

Please remember to  

apply ‘once a day’ sun 

cream to your child  

before sending them in to 

school in the morning.   

Please do not send 

sun cream into 

school. 

Thank you.  

 

 

 

It is that time of year again when we 

need to start collecting for our  

Summer Fair (which this year is being 

held on Friday 28th June).  With just 

one month to go we are now sending 

out a request for the following items 

to be donated for sale at the fair: - 

 Good quality toys 

 Good quality books 

 Washed uniform 

 

On Friday 14th June we will also be 

holding a mufti day.  In lieu of bringing 

in money for this, we would kindly ask 

if you could donate something that 

could be used for a tombola prize in 

the raffle.   

All donations can be handed in on 

14th June to the school office or into 

class. 

We will also shortly be sending each 

pupil a plastic pot home for filling.  

The pots can be filled with anything 

that would be ideal for selling on at 

the Summer Fair e.g.  Mini toys;  

stickers; sweets; erasers; buttons to 

name just a few. 

If you would like to help out at our 

Summer Fair, or at the school disco 

which will be coming up next term, 

please do let us know. 

Please contact Justine on 

hc.ptfa@gmail.com 
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JD (FS): ZacharySJ  

(Y1):  The whole class! 

EC (Y 1/2):  Samuel 

RH (Y2): The whole class! 

RD (Y3): Harry & Abady 

DKS (Y3/4):  Issiah 

MM (Y4):  Marcus 

AH (Y5): Hassan 

RM (Y6):  Martyna 
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Plymouth Parent Carer 
Voice events 

 

4th June – Sleep with  

 Cerebra- for Primary age 

children 

For attendance to any of these 

events follow the link below and 

book yourself a place! 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/

ppcv-accessing-public-services-

with-cerebra-tickets-

56410915567 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ppcv-accessing-public-services-with-cerebra-tickets-56410915567
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ppcv-accessing-public-services-with-cerebra-tickets-56410915567
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ppcv-accessing-public-services-with-cerebra-tickets-56410915567
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ppcv-accessing-public-services-with-cerebra-tickets-56410915567
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Thank you all for your  

support, as always.   

Have a lovely half term break.   

See you on Monday 3rd June. 

 

Mr Cotter and staff 


